
 

 

Announcements 
Tuesday, Sept 2, 2025 

Red Day 
Good Morning, Arrowhead High School! 

 
 

Welcome Back Warhawks!  
 
We hope you had a fantastic summer!  
 
Do you want to be a part of Arrowhead Drama's Actors or Stage Crew?  Would you like to be on 
stage, acting, singing, or dancing?  Or would you like to work behind the scenes by building and 
painting sets and creating props? running the lights or sound?  moving scenery in the 
shadows?   
Do you just like to have fun while meeting new people and working on a team!  To learn more 
about Arrowhead Drama, come to ONE of our informational meetings, held in the NC theatre. 
Meeting dates are Thursday, September 11 at 2:45pm; Tuesday, September 16 at 2:45; or 
Thursday, September 18 at  6:30pm.               (Please read every day until and including Thursday, Sep 18) 
If you have questions or can’t make it, contact Mrs. Markano. 

 
 
 


